
December 16, 2020 

Dear Families and Staff, 

Good afternoon. Tomorrow’s weather forecast is still predicting the likelihood of a 

Nor’easter winter snow storm. To assist in your preparations, Darien Public School buildings 

will be closed tomorrow, Thursday, December 17.  

As the District has already used a “snow day’’, tomorrow will be a remote learning day for all 

students. Teachers are preparing students today for the likelihood of remote learning starting 

tomorrow instead of Friday.  

Please note that an actual snow day will be announced in the event that there are widespread 

power outages and families lose electricity and/or internet service. We will assess conditions this 

evening and early tomorrow morning to inform that decision. 

Either way, you will receive a SchoolMessenger notice on Thursday morning by 6:00 a.m. 

confirming whether it is a remote learning day or snow day due to power outages/internet 

access.  A notice will also be posted on the homepage of the District website. 

We trust this information assists you with your planning for the storm and, hopefully, a day of 

remote learning for your child(ren).     

As always, thank you for your understanding and partnership as we navigate yet another unique 

new experience.  

Sincerely, 

. 

Dr. Alan Addley, Ed.D 

Superintendent of Schools  

 


